JANUARY – FEBRUARY UPDATE LETTER



WORLDWIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS P.O. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086

Greetings in Jesus Name:

The new year brought about some changes. Some were for the good and some for the bad. Due to the fact that Pelzer SC started enforcing building codes where some of the homeless people were living so therefore, they couldn't afford to make the changes that were required so they had to move, and this caused us to have to drive many more miles. We started doing the Bible Study on Tuesday so that it is on the way back from another study. But the bad thing is that I must drive much farther to get them for church.

We were invited to the SC Low Country Preachers Fellowship February 12th which was at the Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle where Bro. Tom Brookshire is the Pastor. It is always a good meeting.

February, I went for my 6-month check-up. My blood report was all within limits. The doctor was pleased, and I was very thankful. Linda goes this month for her check-up.

We sure do appreciate your prayers and support. Because of answered prayer lives have been changed and the faithful ones just keeps on trusting GOD no matter what comes their way. God's love is without end and His mercy endureth forever!

Your servants for Jesus' sake, Randall & Linda Jordan